Change of location for Demand and Wind Incentive Forecast files

Dear Customer, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In line with our goal to make our information more accessible to the market, the demand and wind incentive forecast section of the NG.com will be redeployed on a new URL which is http://cdsasharedprod.uk.corporg.net/efs_demand_forecast/faces/DataExplorer from 12th July 2018 onwards. 
We will continue to publish relevant forecast files on both new and the existing URL’s between 12th July 2018 – 27th July 2018.
You will continue to receive our daily e-mails and a link to the new URL will be provided in the e-mail. If you are already subscribed to our distribution list, you will be migrated automatically to the new one. 
We appreciate your kind cooperation and apologise if any inconvenience is caused.
Note: The historic demand section which includes the Demand Data Update file for the historic demand data and embedded forecasts will remain in its current location.
Please contact demand.forecasting@nationalgrid.com , if you require further information.
Regards

National Grid Energy Forecasting Team


